
Government Paperwork Elimination Act – Public Law 105-277

2.0 Introduction

The Government Paperwork Elimination Act (GPEA, Pub. L. 105-277) requires 
that, when practicable, Federal agencies use electronic forms, electronic filing, 
and electronic signatures to conduct official business with the public by 2003. In 
doing this, agencies will create records with business, legal and, in some cases, 
historical value. This guidance focuses on records management issues involving 
records that have been created using electronic signature technology. It 
supplements the Office of Management and Budget (OMB) guidance for 
agencies implementing the GPEA, as well as other National Archives and 
Records Administration (NARA) guidance. 
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